

Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance The Chair

D 304215 12.03.2019

Vice Mayor of Barcelona Ms. Janet Sanz Plaça Sant Jaume 1 08002 - Barcelona Spain

Subject:

Public hearing organised by the European Parliament Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3) on the 'Impact of tax evasion and money laundering on local real estate markets, in particular in European cities' on Tuesday, 5 February 2019

Dear Ms Sanz,

On behalf of the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3), I would like to thank you for your participation in the public hearing on "Impact of tax evasion and money laundering on local real estate markets, in particular in European cities".

Members highly appreciated your presentation and the quality of your answers to their questions in the debate that followed.

Your contribution to the hearing was very valuable for the work of the committee.

The final report of the Committee was voted on Wednesday 27th of February and was adopted by 34 votes in favour, 4 against and 3 abstentions.

Please find the final report in the following link: <a href="http://www.europarl.europa.eu/cmsdata/161562/TAX3%20Final%20Report\_A8-0170\_2019\_EN.pdf">http://www.europarl.europa.eu/cmsdata/161562/TAX3%20Final%20Report\_A8-0170\_2019\_EN.pdf</a>

Yours sincerely,

Petr Ježek